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Wednesday 7th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of 6 pupils, 

Unfortunately due to a problem with the transport we have had to reschedule the Year 6 trip to the Natural History 

Museum. 

We will now be going on: TUESDAY 21ST MAY 2024  

We have received all the consent forms and payments from parents so nothing more is needed.  

Just a reminder: We will be travelling by coach which is fully fitted with seatbelts which all children and adults travelling 
must wear. Thank you to the PTFA who have funded a substantial part of school trips this year.  
 
On the day of the visit, children will need to ensure they are in school at 8.30am prompt entering via Waylands Gate, as we 
intend to leave as soon as we have done the register. All children will require a packed lunch and a drink in a disposable bag 
(no foods which contain nuts, chocolate, sweets, glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). If your child currently receives free 
school meals, we can arrange for a packed lunch to be made but please note they will still require a drink. Normal school 
uniform should be worn, with suitable comfortable shoes and a coat. 
  
We expect to be back at school by 3.15pm, although we will contact you if we are likely to be much later.  Do follow us on 
Twitter (@wraysburyschool) to receive the latest updates.  

 

If you have any questions please contact the school office.  

 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Alison Fox 

Headteacher 
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